
 Little Bowden Bowling Club 
January 2016 Email from Chair 
 
Dear Member 
I can now confirm that we will have 4 teams in the Harborough League for the 2016 
season.  In total 21 teams have entered the League and each division will consist of 7 
teams giving 12 matches. 
A team are in Division 1 B team are in Division 2 
C team are in Division 3 D team are in Division 3 
 
It was the decision of the membership at our most recent AGM to increase the number of 
LBBC teams to four. We now have to identify players for each team.  The new team, the C 
team currently have no players allocated and no captain.  Any member can opt for any 
team with the proviso that the team captain wishes to sign new players (in the case of 
established teams), or in respect of the newly formed C team, members can simply opt to 
play for this team even if  last year they played for another team. 
Please let me know if you wish to be a member of the C team for 2016.  Also it would be 
wonderful if any member was able to put their name forward as the captain for this 
team. 
 
Our treasurer, Mr Ray West, is planning to submit an order for new club shirts. If you 
wish to order one please email him directly with your requirements (including the size!).  
If you added your name to the paper list at the AGM you will still need to contact Ray on 
rayroywest@gmail.com. 
 
I confirm that the catering arrangements will be as last year.  A fixture/catering list will be 
posted and all members are asked to put their names down to assist.  I cannot imagine 
this will be the only correspondence that you will receive about catering but, please, 
make our job easier by doing your bit.  The list will appear in the clubhouse ahead of the 
beginning of the season. 
 
The quiz Night has been rescheduled for Friday February 26th (providing there is 
sufficient support!) 
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